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AM/LH 
 
26 January 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 2022 
 
The Queen celebrates her platinum jubilee on Sunday 6 February 2022 but National plans have 
been made to celebrate this in June.  There is a 4 day bank holiday weekend from Thursday 2 
June to Sunday 5 June 2022. 
 
These dates fall within school half term week.  As such, the Government has amended the school 
academic year by reducing it by 1 day this year to account for the additional bank holiday. 
 
Schools across the country must now nominate the additional day of closure that has been 
awarded – with guidance stating it should be preferably as close to the actual jubilee celebrations 
as possible. 
 
As such, we are allocating Friday 27 May 2022 as the additional Bank Holiday day for Mowbray 
Primary School.  This means school now breaks up for the Summer half term holiday 1 day earlier 
on Thursday 26 May 2022 and resumes on Monday 6 June 2022. 
 
This date was chosen as it is close to the actual celebration events and it does not disrupt national 
test timetables which begin straight after half term. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr A Miller 
Headteacher 
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